Dear Parents,
	This Friday, February 28th, is our “Play Date” for devices. Students are allowed to bring their devices on this day. We will be learning how to log on to the WiFi, type in a website address, and we will be talking about the different apps that we might be using in class. I understand your concerns about sending an expensive device to school with your child. These are the procedures that will be in place in the classroom to help protect your child’s device.
1. Please label the device with your child’s name. 
2. Your child will place their labeled device in their Ziploc bag and sign in the device on the daily log.
3. Your child’s bag will then be put in a file box and locked in the closet until it is needed in class. 
4. After the lesson, the device will be returned to the file box and locked back in the closet. 
5. Students will sign the devices out at the end of the day. Devices will stay in their backpacks.
6. If your child rides the bus, I strongly recommend that you encourage them not to get the devices out on the bus. 
7. We will not be using the devices every day in class. I will have students write in their planners when we will be using them in class. 
Hopefully this will answer any questions that you may have concerning the devices. If you have any other questions, please feel free to email or call me.  
Mrs. Hale 
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